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September 22, 2011
Ms. Rachel Pitt,
131-D, Hallway Ave
London
Dear Rachel,

I hope you find this letter in the pink of your health. It’s been long since I last heard from you.

I have good news to share with you – I have confirmed yesterday that I am pregnant!  The baby is already six weeks and growing well.

I was so excited and I went to the grocery right after leaving the hospital.  I immediately bought my vitamins and milk.  I will be informing my boss next week so they will be ready once I file my maternity leave.

We are overjoyed on hearing the news from the doctor and hope it brings you joy, too.  You know motherhood to any girl is a lifelong cherished dream and bringing up a child as with parental responsibility is one of the toughest jobs in the world.
Waiting to hear back from you.
Love,
Miranda
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